The Central Iron County Water Conservancy District will hold a Public Hearing to hear comments concerning an increase and update to the water rates and water rate structure, with a minimum of 2% increase to the set Base Rate Fees not to exceed 3.5% to address cost of inflation, increased materials, and services costs. The District will also discuss rate additions to address best practices for water conservation as described in the District’s Resolution of Fees and Service Charges, on Thursday May 19, 2022 at 6:30 PM in the Cedar City Council Chamber, located at 10 North Main Street, Cedar City, Utah 84721. Contact our office during regular business hours from 8:00 am to 5:00 p.m. (excluding lunch from 12:00 p.m. to 1:00 p.m.) at 88 East Fiddlers Canyon Rd., Ste. 220, Cedar City, UT 84721.  Written Comments may be submitted to the District office at 88 East Fiddlers Canyon Rd, Ste. 220, Cedar City, Utah 84721. 
